June 7, 2014

Attn: Ed Williams, Mayor

Mayor Williams,

I have served on the Red Lodge Carnegie Library Board since 2008, when I was appointed to fill the vacancy left by a retiring trustee. My first official term on the Library Board started in July 2009.

In my role as trustee, I have attended workshops sponsored by the Montana State Library, various City Council and Admin Committee meetings, and Carbon County Library Board meetings. I am currently the Chair of the Library Board.

My first term is now complete and I am writing to request that I be reappointed to my second and final term on the Library Board. Thank you for your consideration and continued support of the Red Lodge Carnegie Library.

Sincerely,

Jack Exley PO Box 954

Red Lodge, MT 59068

446-2791

jexley@mcn.net